Cover letter

Dear Editor:

We submit our manuscript entitled "Preparation of Nitrogen-Doped Carbon Materials from Monosodium Glutamate and Application in Reduction of p-Nitrophenol " to Bulletin of Chemical Reaction Engineering & Catalysis for publication as an Original Research Article.

In the manuscript, Nitrogen-doped carbon (NC) was prepared via a direct carbonization from monosodium glutamate, which were used as supporters to prepare Bi/NC catalysts. The catalytic performances were investigated for the reduction of p-nitrophenol with potassium borohydride. The Bi/NC composite shows high catalytic activity and good reusability in the reduction.
All authors have seen the manuscript and approved to submit to your journal. Thank you very much for your attention and consideration.

Correspondence and phone calls about the paper should be directed to Keying Cai at the following address，phone and fax number，and e-mail：

Institute: School of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering, Xuzhou University of Technology
Adress: Lishui Road, Xuzhou new city, Xuzhou, Jiangsu 221111, China
Tel：+86-13852081673
Fax: +86-516-85608300
E-mail：caikeying@163.com
Sincerely yours,

Keying Cai

